
Parent Notices
Upcoming Events/Dates

Friday, 9/25 !  ! First Lego League Meeting - 3:00-5:00 p.m.
Monday, 9/28  !! First Lego League Meeting - 3:00-5:00 p.m.
Tuesday, 9/29 !! NK Music Demonstration 8:30 a.m.!  
! ! ! Home soccer game vs. Bay School - B Team 3:30 & A Team 4:30
! ! ! PTF Meeting 6:00 p.m.
Wednesday, 9/30 ! Home soccer game vs. Brooksville - A Team 3:30
Friday, 10/2 ! ! Away soccer game at Surry - A Team 3:30
Saturday, 10/3! ! Eighth Grade Bottle Drive
Tuesday, 10/6! ! NK Music Rental Meeting 6:00 PM
10/9, 10/12, 10/13 ! No School for Students

Innisbrook Wrapping Paper Sale

A catalog has been sent home but if you need extra catalogues, or extra worksheets, just call 359-5002. 
Please read the informational sheet also sent home last week that explains important new details about the 
sale. You must now enter your orders online and print a voucher. Only your collected payments and voucher 
are returned to school.  If you do not have a computer or you are unable to order, please contact Anne 
Dentino at 359-8900. You have until October 14th to place your orders.

Technology Program Fund Raisers 

Judie Dannenberg’s beautiful Icelandic Lopi cardigan sweater is now on display in the school lobby. Every 
family was given ten tickets to sell. If you would like additional tickets, please contact Mrs. Grindle at 
359-5002. If every family sells their tickets, this could be a successful fund raiser. Remember, you have 
until mid-November to sell your tickets.
! We also still have raffle tickets for the framed “Downeast Harbor Scene” painting by Anne Roy. 
This is also on display in the school lobby. 
! Raffle tickets are 1 for $1.00 or 6 for $5.00. Both drawings will be held late November.
!
Craft Fair Table Rentals

Come be a part of the second annual craft fair on November 21st. There are still tables available to rent. 
Regular size tables are $15.00 and extra large tables are $20.00. For information and/or an application, 
contact Mrs. Grindle at 359-5002.

Eighth Grade Bottle Drive

The eighth grade class will participate in a bottle drive on Saturday, October 3rd. If you have bottles/cans 
that you can donate, please contact Maria Duddy at 359-2065. There is also an account set up for the 
class at the Sedgwick Redemption Center. All funds raised will benefit their eighth grade class trip.

Other School Fund Raising Programs

Funding Factory Recycle Program - send in your used printer cartridges and cell phones to recycle. 
Box Tops for Education - clip and save box top certificates on participating products. 
Campbell’s Labels for Education - clip and save labels on participating products.
Hannaford Helps Schools - purchase participating products at any local Hannaford supermarket from 
September to December 6.




